
 
 

August 7, 2024 

 

 

Fire Chief Travis King 

Norman Fire Department 

415 E. Main Street 

Norman, OK 

 

Dear Chief King, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the Board of Directors for The Dickey Foundation has approved a 

grant in the amount of $10,000 to provide protective armor for the Norman Fire Department. 

 

As we discussed, the Dickey Foundation will pay Safariland directly for the armorfa.  

 

Please let me know when you receive the equipment, as we like to have a celebration (complete with 

barbecue lunch) and photo opportunity with your department and our local Dickey’s Barbecue Pit 

Owner. 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need anything else. We appreciate all that you and your 

department do. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Betsy Orton 

Executive Director 

The Dickey Foundation 


